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I have been around dog racing my whole life and I have worked in and around the 

industry for as long as I can remember. It gives the older generation something to do 

and helps with there state of mind to some of them it’s all they know. It would also 

effect my work losing the ability to bet on dogs would mean I would loss customers 

which would mean loss of wages for me and I can not afford to lose that. 


